From: David Quinn <david@grahamdobson.co.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 6 September 2016 12:36 p.m.

To: aml|

Subject: Submission on enhanced AML/CFT regime
Dear Sir/Madam

Based on my involvement to date | think and would like to see that the verification of a person’s identity each
time it is required be made a whole lot simpler to supply or obtain. This could be done by using the Real Me
identification system and the government legislating that all businesses/organisations accept (even as an
option) this to identify people . Effectively it will be like becoming a national ID system/card.
https://www.realme.govt.nz/

The partners of our firm (chartered accountants) experience a lot of frustration from the time wasted
continually supplying identification documentation to banks, investment advisors etc.

Yours sincerely

David Quinn
a a m David Quinn
Graham & Dobson Ltd | Chartered Accountants | 393 Gladstone Road | PO Box 1247 | Gisborne 4040
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CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS
Attention

The information in this message and any attachment is confidential and may be legally privileged, It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this message and any attachment
by anyone else is unauthorised. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete It and any copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the
sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient.



